NOTICE TO BIDDERS
The Trinity Area School District
is currently obtaining sealed
bids for food supplies to the
current Food Service Program.
Milk, Produce and Bread bids
will be accepted no later than
August 26, 2024 at 2:.00 PM.
Bid packets are available by
contacting Mrs. Kellie Smith at
ksmith5@trinityhillers.net. T
he Trinity Area School District
reserves the right to reject any
or all bids.
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